
 
Dear Oregon Legislature, 
   Please vote NO on HB 4145. Removing rights from anyone without due process is antithetical to our 
system and sets a dangerous precedent. It has become commonplace in divorces for lawyers to urge 
restraining orders be put in place against spouses in divorce cases without true need. No one should 
lose their rights over even the possibility of meaningless legal posturing. 
 
Sincerely, 
   William Cook 

 


